

## U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

St. Louis Field Office Robert A. Young Federal Building 1222 Spruce Street – Room 3.203 St. Louis, Missouri 63103-2836

May 14, 2015

Timothy Teddy
Director of Planning and Development
City of Columbia
P.O. Box 6015
Columbia, MO 65205-6015

Dear Mr. Teddy:

We are pleased to inform you that City of Columbia FY 2015 Consolidated Plan submission is considered complete for the CDBG and HOME programs. Please ensure all revisions are included on the City's website, as well as any copies provided to the public.

We look forward to working with the City in the administration of its CDBG and HOME programs in the coming year. If you have questions or need assistance, please contact Mr. Alexander Furla, Community Planning and Development Representative, at (314) 418-5259.

Sincerely,

Dee Ann Ducote

Director

Community Planning and Development